W. M. Keck Observatory
Presents:

Dr. Thomas Phillips

Caltech Submillimeter Observatory

In his lecture "Exploring the Cool Universe,” Dr. Phillips will describe CSO's
pioneering role in submillimeter astronomy, a relatively new area of astronomical cbservation.
The talk will also present the Caltech Observatory's latest research on the birthplace of
planets and the evolution of the interstellar medium, or the stuff between the stars.

This special presentation is part of the 2009 Maunakea Lecture Series
commemorating the International Year of Astronomy.

Thursday
June 18, 2009
7:00 p.m.

Hualalai Learning Theater
W. M. Keck Observatory Headquarters

Free and Open to the Public
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Kamuela, HI 96743

For Information Call: 885-7887




